
From: Mallory Everitt meveritt@scacrusaders.com
Subject: Change to Bright Futures for Class of 2021 and Beyond

Date: August 28, 2019 at 9:05 AM
To: meveritt@scacrusaders.com

Good Morning Juniors and Families, 

I wanted to communicate to you a change that has been made to the Bright Futures scholarship for the class of 2021 and beyond.
SAT and ACT scores have been adjusted. SAT score requirements have increased and ACT requirement for FMS has decreased. GPA,
community service, and course requirements all remain the same. These changes do not impact the class of 2020 but begins with the
class of 2021 and beyond. Please review the updated requirements from the Florida Bright Futures Scholarship Program below:

Bright Futures Requirements
If you have any questions, please feel free to let me know. 

Mrs. Mallory Everitt, M.A.
Director of Guidance & Enrollment Services
Seffner Christian Academy

https://www.floridastudentfinancialaidsg.org/PDF/FAS-FMS.pdf

